
Mandy Wilson 

From: Dave Anderson 

Sent: 15 May 2008 10:04 

To: Willie Gallagher; Gill Lindsay; Donald McGougan; duncan fraser 

Subject: RE: Edinburgh Tram Project - Completion of Contracts 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 
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Willie That is excellent news. Please accept my congratulations and sincere thanks for the work that you 
and your colleagues - aided by Duncan, Gill, Donald and the team at CEC - have done, especially over the 
past few difficult weeks, to secure financial close. The agreement of contracts is a very significant milestone 
for the project and I look forward to working with you in the period ahead to secure the successful delivery of 
line 1A as the first phase of Edinburgh's tram network. Well done. Dave 

Dave Anderson 
Director of City Development 
City of Edinburgh Council 
G1 Waverley Court 
4 East Market Street 
Edinburgh 
EHB BBG 

Dave.Anderso_n@Edinburgh.gov .ujs 

Find out all you need to know about living, investing, visiting and studying in the Edinburgh City Region at 
www edinbun h-in$.J!iringcapltal.com 

From: Willie Gallagher [mailto:Willie.Gallagher@tie.ltd.uk] 
Sent 14 May 2008 20:52 
To: Gill Lindsay; Donald McGougan; Dave Anderson; duncan fraser 
Subject: FW: Edinburgh Tram Project - Completion of Contracts 

Sent on behalf of Willie Gallagher 

ram pleased to report that the Edinburgh Tram Contracts are now all signed as agreed under the Terms and 
Conditions and work commences tomorrow with the preparation for the demolition of the Caledonian Ale 
House. 

Regards 

Willie 

Willie Gallagher 
Chairman 
tle limited 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh EH12 5HD 

Tel: +44 -=====~ Fax: +44 1 
EmaU: willie.gal 
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